
From:                                 "Glenn Corner" <tuelve_12@yahoo.co.uk>
Sent:                                  Tue, 26 Apr 2022 16:29:58 +1000
To:                                      "hvc@huonvalley.tas.gov.au" <hvc@huonvalley.tas.gov.au>
Subject:                             Proposed zoning changes.

Glenn Corner
0400 809 814
tuelve_12@yahoo.co.uk
144 Caseys Rd,
Nicholls Rivulet. TAS 7112
Po Box 120 Cygnet 7112

26th April 2022

Planning Division
Huon Valley Council
hvc@huonvalley.tas.gov.au
Po Box 210
Huonville. TAS 7109

Re: Proposed Landscape Conservation Zoning

Dear Relevant Members of Council,

My name is Glenn Corner. I have owned the property at address 144 Caseys Rd, Nicholls Rivulet for over
20 years and to my knowledge, for that time it has been zoned Rural Residential/Resource.

In regards to the proposed changes in zoning:

– I was not notified of any upcoming changes by you, the council.
– I have not had adequate time to review what the new changes will mean for my property.
– I do not agree to changes to my property zoning without further information.

With this email I am requesting Council to accept my representation to the LPS planning changes and 
that
I now be included in the opportunity to undertake a review with the Tasmanian Planning Commission in
the near future to review the impacts of zone changes to my property.

Yours sincerely,

Glenn Corner
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